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All DCMs who did not get their allotment of copies of this month’s Mynah Bird, please reach out 

to Mary and she will get you additional copies. 

All GSRs and DCMs are urged to visit the Area 17 website and print … and display … the QR 

code that will always point at the latest Mynah Bird issue for your membership to be informed.   

Look for the “April 2023 Mynah Bird Poster with QR Code” that is suitable for framing and 

display at your district meetings or home groups.  MAHALO FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

https://area17aa.org/area-committees/mynah-bird  

The chair made mention that NEW INFORMATION found in the Mynah Bird may assist with our 

fellowship and potential questions and answers about our processes, such as this month’s 

description of the vital work of the LIM.  Read the issue to learn more! 

With the announcement of an additional meeting this fall, we will have three more issues this 

year.  Our next issue will focus on helping membership to understand our budget, feature of the 

Delegate Reports Back, and a dash of PRASSA feedback.  All ideas are welcomed, and you 

can reach our committee via email at: mynahbird@area17aa.org  

https://area17aa.org/area-committees/mynah-bird
mailto:mynahbird@area17aa.org

